
October 26, 2017                                                                                                 VIA SEDAR 

TO: Alberta Securities Commission 
Suite 600, 250 – 5th Street SW 
Calgary, Alberta T2P 0R4 

British Columbia Securities Commission 
P.O. Box 10142, Pacific Centre 
701 West Georgia Street 
Vancouver, British Columbia V7Y 1L2 

Ontario Securities Commission 
20 Queen Street West, 22nd Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 3S8  

Re:      Avarone Metals Inc. (the “Company”) 
            Notice Pursuant to National Instrument 51-102 – Change of Auditor (“Notice”) 

As required by National Instrument 51-102, we have reviewed the information contained in the 
Notice dated October 19th, 2017 given by the Company to ourselves and Dale Matheson Carr-
Hilton LaBonte LLP. 

In reference to the Notice of Change of Auditor, we wish to advise the relevant securities 
commissions that we have read the Notice and, based on our knowledge as at the time of receipt 
of the Notice that we agree with the comments in paragraphs 1, 2, 3, 5, and 6. We have no basis 
to agree or disagree with paragraph 4.  

Yours very truly, 

MNP LLP  
Chartered Professional Accounts


